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REMINDER

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

This week we welcomed Firefighters from Rugby Fire Station in to talk to Years 1&2 and Years 5&6 
about fire safety. The children really enjoyed the talk and are now completing little booklets. If we get 
them all back there are prizes up for grabs!

Year 3/4 have had a magical day at Harry Potter World. They have been reading the book in class so 
were very excited to spend a day immersed in the magic. 

Last Friday we managed to raise £211 from our ‘Break the Rules day.’ This money is being put towards 
two legacy benches that will have all of the Year 6 children’s names engraved on them. Each year the 
leaving Year 6 classes names will be added. 
We are incredibly thankful to Mr Manning who
Match funded last weeks total meaning that we 
now have enough money raised to buy our 
benches. Thank you so much to Mr Manning and
every family who donated money last week- we
are incredibly grateful.  

PTA REQUEST:

Please can any Christmas 
jumpers be donated to school 
of they no longer fit. These will 
be sold at a future PTA event. 
Thank you.

PTA Green Tokens

Here is the link to the Jan/March digital 
version of Allsorts 
magazine https://bit.ly/3GTFs5x_ALLSORTS_
JANMARCH22

you can tap straight to advertisers’ websites 
when viewing the mag on your phone 
(please mention allsorts). There are lots of 
activities to keep you busy this half-term, 
and services to help your family. You can 
view this issue at www.allsortsmag.com too 
or on the allsorts Facebook page soon. Stay 
safe and take care - Michelle Love (Editor).

All Sorts Magazine
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Y5/6 Final payment for Alton 
Castle due 31.01.22

From Feb 1st until midnight 31st 
of May. We are asking all 
families to go online and vote for 
Our Lady’s so we are in with a 
change of getting a cash prize. 

We could win £500 for first 
place, £400 for second and £300 
for third.

All you need to do to vote is to 
visit www.asda.com/green-
tokens

You get 1 vote every 7 days, 
however if you use a different 
device you can register another 
vote! Please help us. 

https://bit.ly/3GTFs5x_ALLSORTS_JANMARCH22
http://www.allsortsmag.com/
http://www.asda.com/green-tokens
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What to do if you/your child develops symptoms of COVID 19 
For most people, especially children, COVID-19 will be a mild illness.
The most common symptoms of COVID-19 are recent onset of:
• new continuous cough and/or
• high temperature and/or
• a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia)
If anyone in the household develops any of these symptoms of COVID-19, they should remain at home and 
arrangements should be made for them to be tested. This should be an NHS PCR test taken at a test site and NOT a 
rapid test taken at a community testing site (an LFT test). Anyone that attends one of our community testing sites with 
symptoms of COVID-19 will be redirected. When COVID-19 is circulating, it is worth also being aware of the wider 
symptoms of COVID-19 including: sore throat, headache, muscle ache, fatigue, shortness of breath, blocked/runny 
nose, diarrhoea and vomiting, and cold-like symptoms.  
Household members of the symptomatic individual who are over 18 years and 6 months and not fully vaccinated, must 
also stay at home whilst awaiting the PCR result - they should not go to work, school or public areas, even for exercise. 
Testing can be arranged by ringing 119 or booking online: https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
Should the PCR yield a positive result, we would ask that you isolate and follow national “Stay at Home” guidance:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance
We are asking you to do this to reduce the further spread of COVID 19 to others in the community. If you need support 
with isolation, please contact Warwickshire County Council on 0800 408 1447. Further information is available at 
nhs.uk/coronavirus

CHANGES TO THE SELF-ISOLATION PERIOD FOR THOSE WHO TEST POSITIVE FOR COVID-19
From Monday 17 January, people who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the option to reduce their isolation 
period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow device (LFD) test on both day 5 and day 6 AND they do 
not have a temperature. For example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and the morning of day 6, they can 
return to their education or childcare setting immediately on day 6.

The first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of the self-isolation period, and the second must be taken the 
following day. All test results should be reported to NHS Test and Trace.

If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should continue to self-isolate until they get negative results from 
two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have completed 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temperature will need to complete the full 
10 day period of self-isolation.

Further information on self-isolation for those with COVID-19 is available.

COVID-19
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https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to 
- keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page – Our Lady’s Primary School, 
Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Back next week!

.

28 Feb - 2 Mar
Y5/6 Visit to Alton Castle

23rd March 
Parent Consultations 1.30-7pm

Looking further ahead

Workers Of The Week 

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

93% 90% 95% 95% 96% 92% 95%

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole school: 94%

Date Time Activity

Mon 31th January
3.15 – 4.30pm

Tues 1st February Lunchtime
3.15pm- 4.15pm

Cross Country Running Club

Wed 2nd February
9am

3.15 – 4.15pm

Y1/2 Trip to SnowDome
Music Lessons with Mr Roe

Archery Club Y3/4

Thurs 3rd February
Lunchtime

3.15 – 4.15pm
Cross Country Running Club

Years Reception, 1&2 Spy Club

Fri 4th February
2.50-3.15pm
3.15 – 5pm

Celebration Assembly

Irish Dancing

Next Week at a Glance 

Congratulations to Miss R, last week’s winner of £10.50! Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery
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https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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